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January w 1978

Mrs. Meredith J. Sprunger
4109 Plaza Drive
Fort Wayne, IN 46806

Dear Irana;

Thanks for your letter of January 86 with the various enclosures.
I appreciate your sending the namas of the officers so quickly,
and I'm glad you are all the same for another year. It's great
not to have to bresk in new onee every year.

Also, we are glad to have the names of the delegate and alternate.
However, a standard form will ba sent you later one and we will
appreciate your filling that out with the same information and
returning it for our files.

Thanks foo for the names and addresses of your members and the
total number as of December 31, 1975. This letter crossed ours
to you withighe new form for filling in this information.

We hadn't forgotten about the list of names for your workshop,
Somettime ago Christy asked ma to maks up such a list for you
and 1 talked to John about it. But we had both been so busy
that we let it go until your letter reminded ma. I have made up
the attached list from our mailing list. Perhaps some of them
are too far away and you can eliminate thosa. I didn't take the
tima to try to}locate all the towns. John suggested that I juat
include all Indiana, Michigan, and Ohio, which I did.

Christy said she tried to call you, but you wera away, Laone diad
Tucsday morning and wa had the service hare at 533 last night
(Thursday). Anne Rawson made the seloctions from the book and did
all the reading. Aftarwards, we all went to the third floor for a
raception. It was a very nice occasion. Laone would have liked it,
Glad you're getting along so well!

Affactionataly,

Marian Rowlay




